

February 21, 2017 2:00-3:00 PM Barge 412

Present: Ethan Bergman, Lindsey Brown, Gary Hyatt, Kaleb Javier Kari Johnson, Eric Scott, Mal Stewman

Athletic Compliance Committee

- Welcome
- II. Actions-

a. Assign ISSG areas and dates

Gary Hyatt explained that the NCAA requires a self-study every 5 years, so we will be gearing up for CWU's next self-study. Gary will be using this committee for much of the leg work. The group will meet about every two weeks in order to conduct interviews and complete the study by June 1.

III. Items for Discussion

a. Priority Registration – Ethan Bergman

Ethan reported that the priority registration policy was recently approved. There's a group meeting March 7 to discuss how the process will work. Priority registration will start in the fall for student athletes when they are in their season.

b. Academic Waivers-PTD – Kari Johnson

Kari reported that two academic waivers were recently approved. It was discovered that two student athletes were misadvised by a faculty advisor on a class to count towards graduation. The waivers were approved for this reason.

c. Convention Updates – Kari Johnson & Ethan Bergman

The Annual NCAA Convention was held in January. There were 18 pieces of legislation and they were all approved.

IV. Other

Update on Athletics-Gary

Gary reported that we had 3 GNAC champs in indoor track. Men's & Women's basketball is winding down. Spring sports are right around the corner.